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Welcome back to the Howard! 

Last term, we held a Harvest Service at St Peter’s church, we donated 

food for the Tamworth Food bank and created art work for the church. 

Class 3 were so lucky and ended the half term with two orienteering 

trips – one to ST Marys and one to Cannock chase. It was so fun: we 

were split into groups and met new people and got so muddy. 

We start the half term with Class 1 great achievements: Receptions 

excellent maths, PE with Stoke City FC and a geographical walk around 

the village. Class 2 have been up to just as much fun: bike ability level 

one, pen pals from Awoignt and their amazing Volcanos that they 

made. Y6 have been to the National Memorial Arboretum, Y5 went to 

Richard Crosse to do some art work and greater depth writing on WW2 

and we all did bike ability level 2. School Council will be running this 

year’s children in need event on Friday 15th November. 

We have lots of fun things in store for this month! 

 

Holly & faith          

 

 

 


